
 
  
  
Dear Campus Community, 
Connect to College Night: April 26 
Connect to College (our annual Open House) is swiftly approaching and we’d like to have as many 
Cañadians as possible attend to represent their respective programs and connect with prospective 
students. There are many opportunities for campus students and employees to get involved: 

•         Employees are needed to greet and guide our guests. Sign 
up Here. 
•         Host a Table at the 
Resource Fair: Current students 
and event guests will visit the 
Resource Fair between 5:30-6:45 
p.m. in The Grove. Sign 
up Here to confirm a table for 
your program by April 16 
(First come, first served). 
•         Help promote the event by sharing the attached 
flyer. 

The event flyer is attached. For questions, please contact Mayra Arellano. 
  
Nominations Sought for President’s Leadership Award: Due Monday, April 16 
Nominations are OPEN for the President’s Student Leadership Award. All members of the Cañada 
Community are encouraged to nominate a graduating student for this recognition. Criteria 
encompasses leadership, achievement toward personal educational goals, and community 
involvement. Full details and nomination form may be found here. 
  
Vice President of Instruction Site Visits: 
Last week we conducted the site visits for Dr. Char Perlas and Dr. Tammy Robinson.  On 
Wednesday we visited Chabot College and met with four faculty members all currently working with 
Dr. Perlas.  On Friday, we met with both faculty and staff at Skyline College regarding Dr. Tammy 
Robinson.  I would like to thank Academic Senate President Hyla Lacefield for designating two 
faculty members (Dick Claire and Ronda Chaney) and Jeanne Stalker Classified Senate President for 
designating Joan Murphy.  I am looking for an individual who can work with and through faculty 
and staff in building a collaborative partnership in serving our students. I am gathering all of the 
information and putting my notes together and will make the announcement to the College on April 
16.  I would like to thank the Selection Committee for providing the College with three strong 
finalists.  
  
Have a nice weekend! 
  

https://goo.gl/forms/4JUAL8XxmO2nHT6w1
https://goo.gl/forms/p2Bx8ih98UxPeW5U2
mailto:arellanom@smccd.edu
https://canadacollege.edu/commencement/leadership.php


Jamillah 


